
 
From: Gordon Beeman <glbeeman@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, February 19, 2022 3:11 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Cc: rampfc@aol.com; Gordon Beeman <glbeeman@gmail.com>; Anna Beeman 
<anna.beeman@gmail.com> 
Subject: Comment for Zoning Board of Appeals in support of Frank and Sarah Rampton 
 

 
To: 
Zoning Board of Appeals  
February 23, 2022 Hearing Date 
 
Re: 
Frank and Sarah Rampton 
2280 Chaucer Court 
ZBA21-046 
 
Attn: 
Kristen Vander Lugt 
 
We submit our statement in support of our neighbors, Frank and Sarah Rampton, regarding their variance 
request to complete construction of their screened porch. 
 
Respectfully, 
Gordon & Anna Beeman 
2295 Chaucer Court 
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